
Annual Meeting Silent Auction 
 
The Silent Auction at the 2023 DKGNA Annual Meeting was a big success.  We had 
twenty-four differ auction packages and fourteen different buyers. 
 

There were many excellent packages, but the high selling 
item was a very unique framed feather with a hand painted 
chukar on it.  The item was procured by Wayne Touve and 
purchased by Josh Morris. 
 
The second highest selling item was the Final Rise Vest 
System, donated by the owner of Final Rise Matt Davis, and 
purchased by Alan Rohm. 
 
Next high selling item was the Kamado Joe Jr. Bar-be-que, 
donated by Corey McGehee, and was also purchased by 
Alan Rohm. 
 

We had some very nice packages that were made possible by the contributions from 
Axil Hearing Protection (Tyler Smith), Black Orvis (Mark Springer), Bucked Up 
(Jessica Gray), La Frenz Winery (Jeff Martin), First Lite (Ford Van Fossan), Wayne and 
Lisa Davis, Fly Fish Food Fly Shop (Madison Losee), and many others.    
 
The high buyer at the auction was Alan Rohm from Tri-City’s, WA.  The second highest 
buyers were Frank & Marianne O’Leary.  In total, all almost twenty-three hundred 
dollars was raised during the Silent Auction.   
 
Thank you to all who donated and/or purchased items during the silent auction.    


